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Thank you for your interest in the Applying the Quality Matters Rubric (APPQMR) workshop!

Lone Star College (LSC) is able to offer the APPQMR workshop through our membership with
Quality Matters (QM). LSC facilitates QM workshops per the guidelines set by Quality Matters. In
accordance with the QM guidelines and to ensure participants receive their certificate of
completion, the official roster for the APPQMR workshops will be on the myQM website
(https://www.qmprogram.org/myqm/).

Please read the following information to learn more about your registration and how to access
your virtual APPQMR workshop.

What to do after registering in myWorkshops

CHECK YOUR EMAIL

After registration in myWorkshops closes (about 1 week before the scheduled workshop), you will
be notified if your desired APPQMR workshop session has enough interested participants to
proceed as scheduled.

If your session proceeds:  You will be registered for the APPQMR workshop on the myQM site
(https://www.qmprogram.org/myqm/) and will be receiving emails from Technology@QualityMatters.org
(). The link to access your virtual APPQMR session will be included in “Notes for Participants” in
the registration email you receive from Quality Matters as well as other workshop emails sent
by your facilitator. 

If your session is canceled:  Please select another APPQMR workshop in myWorkshops. 
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